
 

      

          

        

             

       

 

CROSSING GUARDS NEEDED FOR UPPER DARBY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Mr. Thomas Nee, Supervisor of Street Safety is currently accepting applications for 

Crossing Guards. Applicants must have transportation and be able to work outside 

in the elements. Work is part time and pays 12.45 per hour. If interested, please 

visit: upperdarbysd.org to apply or contact Mr. Thomas Nee at: 610-389-1543. 

https://upperdarbysd.org

